## Extract from Hansard

[COUNCIL — Tuesday, 15 November 2022] p5276b-5276b

Hon Tjorn Sibma; Hon Matthew Swinbourn

## ATTORNEY GENERAL — REGEN STRATEGIC — CONTACT

969. Hon Tjorn Sibma to the parliamentary secretary representing the Attorney General; Minister for Electoral Affairs:

Please advise if the Minister and/or any staff member or placement within the Minister's Office has had any contact or meetings with representatives of registered lobbyist ReGen Strategic between 1 January 2021 and 30 June 2022, and if yes:

- (a) what were the dates of the contact(s)/meeting(s);
- (b) what was the name of the client being represented during the contact(s)/meeting(s);
- (c) what was the nature or subject of discussion during the contact(s)/meeting(s);
- (d) (d) were other people present during these contact(s)/meeting(s); and
- (e) what were the names of all people present during these contact(s)/meeting(s)?

## Hon Matthew Swinbourn replied:

(a)—(e) ReGen Strategic was established on 20 July 2022. Prior to this, ReGen Strategic was registered on the WA Register of Lobbyists as CGM Communications.

Between 19 March 2021 (commencement of term) and 30 June 2022, no contact or meetings of a professional nature occurred between representatives of CGM Communications and the Minister and/or staff.

The Minister and/or staff may have had contact with representatives of CGM Communications for administrative purposes only or in a personal or social nature.